From: Nelson, Chris

Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 9:35 AM
To: 'Peter Jaskoski'

Cc: 'Drew Duncan'; Van Gerpen, Patty
Subject: RE: Keystone Pipeline Update

Mr. Jaskoski,

Thank you for your communication. Your comments will be added as comments provided to commissioners in docket
HP09-001. | would ask that any future correspondence related to the Keystone XL pipeline be sent to puc@state.sd.us .

Sincerely,

Chwiy Nelsow

Public Utilities Commissioner
500 E Capitol Ave

Pierre SD 57501
605-773-3201
Chris.Nelson@state.sd.us




